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Lake Illawarra 2528 
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Wednesday 10/12/2014 

Term 4  Week  10 

The newsletter is available on the school website, go to:www.lakeillaws-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Dates for your Calendar: 

12/12 Reports Home 

15/12 Year 6 Farewell 

16/12 K-2 Party Day 

 (Bowling & “Secret 

 Santa”) 

17/12 Last Day of Term 4 

 

 

 

28/1/2015  - Students return         

       for Term 1– 2015 

  

Please Note: 

More information and notes to 

follow, closer to the events. 

 

You can do it! 

 

Uniform Shop News  

 
Open  

Tuesdays & Thursdays 
8.15—9am in the Hall. 

 

The secondhand items 
are available for a gold coin 

donation. 
 

This will be our final newsletter for 2014. I would like to extend my thanks to parents and 
caregivers for your support over the school year. It is a privilege being the Principal of such an 
amazing school. I hope you all have a relaxing break. 

 

Recognition Assembly 

Congratulations to all award winners from today. Our 2015 school Leaders are Shelby Bell, Will 
Hooper, Will Starling and Mia Sylvester. Thankyou everyone who attended. 

 

Reports 

Reports go out this Friday, 12th December. They will also contain information on required items 
for school in 2015. This list is in with reports so parents will know what to buy for returning to 
school in 2015. 

 

Year Six 

Goodbye and good luck to all of our Year Six Students. I know your time here at Lake South will 
be treasured and I wish you luck in all future endeavours. 

 

Last Day 2014, First Day 2015 

The last day of the school term is Wednesday 17th December. Students in Years 1-6 will return to 
school on Wednesday 28th January 2015.  

 

Merry Christmas to all!! 

Jacqui Piggott 

 

 

ASSEMBLIES 

Please be advised , that the 

weekly Assemblies will be held 

on a Friday at 12.30pm in the 

School Hall. 

Unless otherwise notified. 



Thank you for your continuing support of Lake Illawarra 

South Public School 

Oak Flats & Shellharbour 

Community Bank® branches 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

Students should not enter the school grounds until 8.15am 

The School  Office is opened at 8.15am  

Students must be collected from school by 2.40pm 

Parents must send in a note when students are Absent or Late. 

Notify the office of any changes to phone numbers or address 

Pets are not permitted on the school grounds  

GOTCHA 

Weekly Class Winners 

For week ending 5/12/14 

Mylee P K/1GC 

Mahli C KW 

Sunni L 1/2E 

Keeley K 1/2P 

Teri-Ann C 2B 

Bethany K 3/4F 

Paris G 3/4O 

Oscar B 4/5S 

Jessica W 5/6H 

Katrina T 5/6R 

Paris G Canteen 

Voucher 

Winner 

Aliyah M Movie 

Voucher 

Winner 

PAYMENTS 

Please be advised, that all money for excursions 

etc, needs to be in an envelope, clearly marked 

with the child’s name , class and activity on it, 

with the correct money. We do not hold 

money at the office and therefore, do not 

have change to give, at any 

time. 

All payments need to go into the money folders, 

which are held by the class teachers. 

Please have money in by the due date, so that 

we know who is attending before the event. 

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. 

UNIFORM NEWS 

Please be advised that the Uniform shop will be 

open the last 2 days of Term 4 (Tues 16/12 and 

Wed 17/12) from 8.15am –9am. 

The Uniform shop will also operate on Monday 

27th Jan 2015 9-11am, then from Tues 28/1 to 

Friday of the first week back in 2015 from 8.15 

–9am 

Thankyou 




